
Allergy Policy 
 
Exposure to particular foods or substances can cause an anaphylactic 
reaction for some children. An anaphylactic reaction is so severe it can 
cause serious illness or even death within minutes of contact (including 
contact with the skin surface).   
 
We may have children with severe allergic reactions attending our Preschool 
in 2018. Please take particular note of the food and allergy information which 
will be provided to you prior to your child’s commencement at preschool. This 
will outline any food exclusions that may be put into place to support the 
safety of children. 
 
In order to ensure a safe environment for all children we request that you 
adhere strictly to the snack policy which states children shall bring a piece of 
fruit or vegetable only for morning snack time.   
 
Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
 


